LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY | QONNo.07

FOR THE AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY

STANDING COMMITTEE ON PLANNING, TRANSPORT AND CITY SERVICES

Inquiry into Annual and Financial Reports 2020-2021
ANSWER TO QUESTION ON NOTICE

Jo Clay MLA: Minister for Planning and Land Management

In relation to: Coombs Peninsula
1. Has Coombs Peninsula has been taken out of the Indicative Land Release Program?

2. What community consultation processes will take place on the future of Coombs Peninsula?

Minister Gentleman: The answer to the Member’s question is as follows:

1. The Coombs Peninsula was removed from the 2021-22 to 202526 Indicative Land Release
Program as a decision of the Government, while community consultation is undertaken.

2. Community consultation processes for the future of Coombs Peninsula are being
considered by the ACT Government.
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